ondGrade
ROCKS

Dear Super Second Grader,

It is hard to believe that summer vacation is almost over!

We can not wait to meet you and find out about your fun summer
adventures! We are so excited to have you in our class!!

We are going to have a great year together in second grade!
There are many books for us to read, stories for us to write, and
mathematical problems for us to explore. We will learn more about our
community and our country’s history. Plus, we will conduct science
experiments together!

On the first day of school, you will need a book bag, the
requested supplies listed below, and a huge smilell Enjoy these last
days of summer vacation!!

Grade 2 Supplies:

Headphones —=
2 packs of Crayola 24 pack crayons (Other brands break!)
2 colored-plastic pocket folders: red/yellow

1 Sturdy mesh pencil pouch- no pencil boxes, please
4 Expo black dry erase markers and a dry eraser
One spiral notebook- wide ruled

1 Watercolor painting set

2 Jumbo glue sticks

A Huge Smilelll

We look forward to seeing you on September 6, 2023!
Your second grade teachers,
Mrs. Casper (Room 13) cmd Mrs. Lopergolo (Room 16)




